From: BoardSec

Sent: February 28, 2014 8:12 AM
o I
Subject: FW: EB-2013-0442

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

From: John Marianne Beardmore _

Sent: February-27-14 5:28 PM
To: BoardSec

Cc: NN
Subject: EB-2013-0442

We live at— inside the boundary of the project area according to the map attached to the notice
for this hearing involving wpd and the distribution of power lines.

Please be advised that we have not received any notice from wpd with regards to their plans for the power
lines or any opportunity to see or give comment on any maps or plans.

In fact we have only had 1 communication from them in total, notice of the Environmental Review Tribunal,
received January 9, 2014.

As a landowner within the project area, we should have been notified of any plans as they may have an
impact on us and the surrounding areas.

John Beardmore & Marianne Macgillivray






